
 

 

 
Friday 20th May 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 

 
Metropole School Term Dates - Academic Year 2022 to 2023 

 
 
We are pleased to share with you Metropole’s approved term dates for the next academic year: September 
2022 to July 2023. Below you will find the dates for the start and end of the winter, spring and summer terms, 
and for any mid-year breaks. In addition, during the course of the year, there will be UAE public holidays.  
Tentative dates for these can be found online and will be shared by us as soon as they are confirmed.  
 
Details of other school events, celebrations, and activities will be shared with you in September on our school 
calendar. 
 

 
Winter Term (Term 1) 

 
New student induction All New students Monday 29th August 2022 
First day of term Year 1-13 students Tuesday 30th August 2022 

First day of term FS1 & FS2 students Thursday 1st September 2022 

Mid-term break All students Monday 17th – Friday 21st October 2022 

Winter break All students Monday 12th December 2022 

 
Spring Term (Term 2) 

 

First day of spring term All students Monday 2nd January 2023 

Mid-term break All students Monday 13th – Friday 17th February 2023 

Spring break All students Monday 27th March 2023 

 
Summer Term (Term 3) 

 

First day of summer term All students Monday 10th April 2023 

Last day of academic year  All students Friday 7th July 2023 

 



 

 

 
In addition to the dates above, there will be six days throughout the year which will be dedicated to staff 
training (INSET days). On these days, students will begin school at the usual time and will leave at 12:30pm. 
Bus students will be required to go to their bus for 12:15pm in order to leave school at 12:30pm. 
 
The staff INSET days are as follows: 

• Thursday 29th September 2022 
• Monday 10th October 2022 
• Tuesday 15th November 2022 
• Thursday 19th January 2023 
• Tuesday 14th March 2023 
• Wednesday 3rd May 2023 

 
Please don’t hesitate to contact our parent-relations executive (Haya Rimawi) if you require any clarification 
or have any questions about the content of this letter: h.rimawi_mts@gemsedu.com  
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Metropole Leadership Team 
 


